

Reply Forward Spam Move ... -

RE: Deputation Request - Development Control Committee - 4 November 2010 - Application Nos. 1-2 From: "Wemyss-Cooke, Vicky" <vicky.wemyss-cooke@camden.gov.uk>

To: "Terence Ewing" <terenceewing@yahoo.co.uk>

Cc: "Brookes, Aldan" <Aldan.Brookes@Camden.gov.uk>, "Wheat, Frances" <Frances.Wheat@camden.gov.uk>

Dear Mr Ewing

Delete

We have received your deputation requests in relation to 5 applications on the agenda for tomorrow night's meeting of the Development Control Committee.

Please note that the application relating to 59 Netherhall Gardens has been withdrawn from the agenda and will not be considered tomorrow.

In relation to the other 4 deputation requests, you do not appear to live near any of the application sites on which you wish to speak. As you know, the Committee will only accept deputations from people or organisations who have a planning-related interest that could be affected directly by the matter under consideration. As your home address is not in the vicinity of any of the applications on which you wish to speak, nor even in the same ward, we do not consider that you could be directly affected by any of them. Consequently officers will be recommending that your requests are considered as written submissions and not as deputations.

Regards

Vicky Wemyss-Cooke

Senior Principal Committee Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5726

----Original Message----

From: Terence Ewing [mailto:terenceewing@yahoo.co.uk]

Sent: 03 November 2010 01:37

To: Development Control; Env DC Mail - PF

Subject: Deputation Reguest - Development Control Committee - 4 November 2010 - Application Nos. 1-2

Mark as Unread | A Print

Wednesday, 3 November, 2010 9:21